TEsoRrRO PETROLEUM CORPORATION
533 BussBy DRIVE
512-TAYLOR 4-028I

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78209

April 6, 1967

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director

Oil Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P, O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

Tesoro Petroleum Corporation has recently completed the Santa
Fe Railroad Well No. 74 in the NE/4 of the SE/4 Section 1, Twp 17 N,
R 9 W, McKinley County, New Mexico.

The well is located on a 52-acre lot and we are requesting the New
Mexico Conservation Commission to approve a non-standard unit of 52
acres for this well. Since this is a legal subdivision of the United States
Public Lands Survey, it is our understanding that the Commission can
approve this application by administrative action if no objections are
voiced by our offset opsrators.

We are attaching a plat showing the location of the well as surveyed
by Mr. Ernest V. Echohawk.

We would appreciate your favorable consideration of this application.
If you need additional information, please advise.

Yours very truly,
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Harold Vagtborg, Jr.
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Attach, -
cc: Mr. Emery C. Arnold "
Mr. Robert Siverson, Tenneco Oil Company
Mr. J. Ewing Walker, Walker Bros, Oil Co.
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